1
- 2 -



PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CSH-1288/11


17 March 2011

COMMITTEE ON HEMISPHERIC SECURITY
Original: Spanish
NOTICE


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the permanent missions of the OAS member states and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, has the honor to refer to the meetings on disarmament and nonproliferation scheduled for March 28-30, 2011.

The first meeting will take place in the Hall of the Americas on Monday, March 28, 2011, as a formal meeting of the Committee on Hemispheric Security.  The second and third days (March 29 and 30) will be devoted to the seminar organized by the Inter-American Defense College, pursuant to the mandate of resolution AG/RES. 2533 (XL-O/10). It will take place at IADC headquarters.


The distinguished delegations are kindly requested to register at the following website for both events: http://www.regonline.com/nonproliferation-CHS-IADC.
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